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The “People’s Work” should be considered an essential service and there for accessible 

in person. Furthermore, we should not be sweeping more funds into the General Fund. If funds 

are dedicated, they should stay dedicated and if we have a surplus then we should be waiving or 

lowering our fees! Because the people are still being denied their constitutional right to 

participate and lobby their legislature in an open manner, and because this is just another money 

grab, I voted no.  
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